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Hi Sarah,

It was a pleasure to present to the Inquiry last week. Please see attached a copy of marked up corrections to
the Hansard.

As requested, I've included a response to the Question on Notice from the Hon. Scott Farlow MLC.
Question on Notice:

The Hon. SCOTT FARLOW: In terms of a submission made by one of your—I won't say competitor
organisations—cousins, so to speak, in the peaks in the property sector, the UDIA called for: ... a new clause

8(8)(H) that recognises the basic human needs for food, water, air and housing— in terms of the objects of
the bill.

Is that something the Property Council would support or sees as being needed as well?
MICHAEL PLAYER: I'd probably have to take that on notice.
Response:

The Property Council supports the UDIA’s proposed new clause to the Net Zero Future Bill 2023 that
recognises the basic human needs for food, water, air, and housing.

Kind Regards,
Michael

Michael Player
NSW Policy Manager
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